
NOTES OF THE WORKING SESSION OF THE 
SUDBURY PONDS AND WATERWAYS COMMITTEE 

 
 
Date:  March 26, 2007 
 
Location: Flynn Building, Silva Conference Room (2nd Floor) 
 
Present: David Blohm, Mark Ensign, Michael Fee and Rob Hershfeld 
 
             
 
 The meeting convened at 7:11 p.m.  It was noted that a quorum was no present so 

those members in attendance elected to hold an informal working session.  The following 

issues were discussed: 

1. Mark Blohm is still away and will return on April 17, 2007.  He should be 

present at our next meeting in order to provide an update regarding the GIS project. 

2. At a meeting of OAR, Rob H. noted that the executive director expressed 

interest in the GIS project and stated that the OAR has data that they would be willing to 

share.   

3. The Committee discussed glossary, coding and numbering issues 

associated with the establishment of separate watershed districts. 

4. The members noted that what is and what is not publicly owned is an 

important delineating factor and should be part of the data layer.  This is an issue that 

Mike F. agreed to work on. 

The working session adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

The members of the PWC are: 

Susan Crane, Chair    sjc@susancrane.com 

David Blohm, Vice Chair   dblohm@blohmgroup.com 
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Rich Davison     davisonrh@aol.com 

Mark Ensign     mension@geiconsultants.com 

Michael Fee     mfee@feelaw.com 

Ted Klein     tedklein@earthlink.net 

Joel Singer     joel.singer@comcast.net 

 They may also be reached at pwc@town.sudbury.ma.us. 
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